
STAFF REPORTS 

 
 
Date of Park and Recreation Advisory Board Meeting:  Feb 16, 2017 
 
To:   Park and Recreation Advisory Board  
 
From:  Allison Watkins 
 
Subject:  Ice Arena and Pool 
 
Action Requested:  PRAB Discussion  
 
Summary Report:  
 
Arena:   

• The City Council approved the purchase of a 552 Electric Zamboni.  Staff will be ordering 
that next week.  There is a 6 to 8 month turn around so we should get it by the middle of 
next season. 

• The dehumidification system (Munters Unit) motor needed to be rebuilt.  The bearings 
were bad and it was making a very loud noise.  It was rebuilt Feb 7th and put back in on the 
8th.   

• The City Council approved summer ice to be put back into the budget.  The NHA will be 
running the program this year.   

 
Pool: 

•   Nothing at this time.   
 
 
 
 
 


